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Chief Executive’s Award for Teaching Excellence Teachers Association

LT Telephone: 2186 8294 {85 Fax Line: 3150 8591
12 July 2011

Mr LEE Chi-shing
Concordia Lutheran School - North Point
20 Cloud View Road, North Point, Hong Kong

Dear Mr LEE,

Demonstration Lessons by
the Chief Executive’s Award for Teaching Excellence Teachers Association

I write to express our most sincere appreciation and gratitude to your school.
Your school has greatly facilitated the conduct of a demonstration lesson organized by the
Chief Executive’s Award for Teaching Excellence (CEATE) Teachers Association in the
2009/2010 and 2010/2011 school year and has played an important role in expanding the
scope of the dissemination activities of the CEATE Teachers Association.

I wish to thank you once again for your contributions to CEATE Teachers
Association. 1 hope you will continue to tender your generous participation to us.

May I wish you all the best in your other endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

(Mr LAU Kwok-leung, Gyver)
Chairman, Chief Executive’s Award for
Teaching Excellence Teachers Association
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